
Dear Parents,
Greeting of the day!

The school has been identified as a centre for the conduct of NEET (UG) – 2021 Exam on Sunday, 12th

September, 2021.

To ensure complete sanitisation of the campus we will not conduct the offline classes for the students of IX to

XII (CBSE) & IG – I & AS Level (Cambridge) on Monday, 13th September, it will be a holiday for them.

In lieu of 13/09/2021; Saturday, 18th September will be a working day for the students with classes as per

Monday schedule.

Thanking you
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal

CIR/JPS/GEN/067

09th September, 2021


